
Central Committee forwards the Remarks on the Trade Union Work Report from the 

Northwest Bureau (December 30, 1950) 

To the East China Bureau, Central-South Bureau, Southwest Bureau, North China Bureau, 

Northeast Bureau, Shanghai, Beijing, Tianjin City Committees, and the South China Branch, 

and further forwarded to the respective Party Committees of provinces, cities, and districts: 

Before the convening of the Fourth Plenary Session of the Party in the spring of 1951, please 

be responsible for conducting a thorough inspection of the trade union work and preparing a 

report for the Fourth Plenary Session. There are serious shortcomings in the work of trade 

unions in various places, and generally speaking, the attention paid by the Party committees at 

all levels is insufficient or completely absent. This is incorrect and must be changed. The 

report on trade union work from the Northwest Bureau on December 26 is now forwarded to 

you for your study. We hope you will formulate your own guidelines and report to the Central 

Committee. 


